From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: "Pope. Gregory"; Shelly Tucker (stucker@blm.gov)
Cc: Goates. R. Neal; Wells, Todd; LovelyTaylor, Kayla
Subject: RE: ConocoPhillips - MCA Battery 1 - Work Plan
Date: Monday, March 26, 2018 8:12:00 AM
Attachments: approved_1RP4609_MCA Battery 1_Work Plan.pdf

Good morning Mr. Pope:

Please note that the latitude and longitude of the release location on the cover page and on page 1
are incorrect and do not match the figures.

NMOCD approves of the delineation completed for 1RP-4609 and the proposed remediation plan
with these conditions:

e Laboratory analyses (TPH extended and chlorides) of confirmation bottoms and sidewalls.

e Marked confirmation sample locations on an appropriately scaled map with GPS coordinates.

Please confirm or inform for clarifications. Like approval from BLM required.
Thanks,

Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District |

Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

From: Pope, Gregory [mailto:Greg.Pope@tetratech.com]

Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 4:59 PM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Shelly Tucker (stucker@blm.gov)
<stucker@blm.gov>

Cc: Goates, R. Neal <N.Goates@conocophillips.com>; Wells, Todd <Todd.Wells@tetratech.com>;
LovelyTaylor, Kayla <Kayla.LovelyTaylor@tetratech.com>

Subject: ConocoPhillips - MCA Battery 1 - Work Plan

Ms. Yu and Ms. Tucker,

Please find the attached Work Plan for the above referenced ConocoPhillips site. This document is
being submitted for your review and approval, if in agreement, so Tetra Tech may proceed with the
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described remedial action. Please call me or reply to this email with any questions or comments.
Thank you.

Greg W. Pope, P.G. | Senior Project Manager / Geologist
Direct Office: 432.687.8134 | Cell: 432.661.3852 | Fax : 432.682.3946

areg.pope @tetratech.com

Tetra Tech OGA | Complex World, Clear Solutions™
4000 N. Big Spring St., Suite 401 | Midland, TX 79705 | www.tetratech.com

PLEASE NOTE: This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information.
Any distribution or use of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from
your system.
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